April 7, 2021

Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers
City of Carson

710 East Carson Street

Carson, California 90745

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers:

It has been both my pleasure and my distinct honor serving as the City Clerk of the City of
Carson. I have sincerely and very much enjoyed working as a public servant for the great City of
Carson and firmly believe that each day I’ve had the opportunity to work here has provided me
with valuable and meaningful experiences and an opportunity to forge personal relationships
which I will cherish long into my future endeavors. In fact, my experience here at Carson has
taught me the value and enjoyment of being a public servant.

Nevertheless, it is with great humility, that I must relinquish my seat as City Clerk of the City of
Carson for the term ending November, 2022. I will forever hold dear to me my time as City
Clerk because Carson is an amazing and diverse city filled with residents and leaders such as
yourself who give of themselves with the sincere objective of improving their community. Due
to that spirit, I am certain that Carson will continue towards a positive and fruitful future.

Therefore, I, Donesia Gause-Aldana, regret to inform you that I hereby tender my resignation as
the City Clerk of the City of Carson to become effective Sunday, April 11, 2021 at 11:59 p.m.,
and I ask that you accept my resignation. I wish you the best in your search for a new City Clerk.

Do es/{a Gauﬂse-< !
City Clerk



